
TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF ADMINISTRATIVE CLOSURE OF DOCKET 

DOCKET: 16-00141 

IN RE: AT&T Tennessee Declaration of Force Majeure Event 

DATE: October 2, 2017 

502 Deaderick Street, 41h Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

On December 1, 2016, in accordance with its Self-Effectuating Enforcement 
Mechanisms Administration Plan, AT&T Tennessee filed with the Tennessee Public Utility 
Commission ("Commission") a Declaration of Force Majeure Event as a result of wildfires 
that impacted its operations in certain wire centers. On December 12, 2016, AT&T 
Tennessee filed notification that the force majeure event had been lifted from the last of its 
impacted wire centers. Therefore, as the force majeure event has been lifted and no action is 
needed from the Commission, this docket is hereby administratively closed. 
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